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BRIEF REPORT ON DEPARTMENT ACTIVITIES FROM JUNE TO TILL DATE 

JUNE: 

1. REPORT ON BUDGET REVIEW ON 05.07.19 

Budget Review was organised by MBA Department on 05/07.19 for MBA 2018-20 batches. 

Total 56 students had attended the programme. Budget 2019-20 was live telecasted. Sri 

B.V.S.LingaMurty, &Sri Ch.AmaraSudheer, Charted Accountants had addressed the gathering about 

the observations in the budget. Budget mainly concentrated on infrastructure development, living 

needs, face less assessment, and cash less transactions. 2% will be charged on 1 crore withdrawal 

from bank per year. 

 

B.V.S.LingaMurty & Sri Ch.AmaraSudheer Chartered Accountants observing the Budget 

highlights with the MBA students 

 

Felicitation to Sri Ch.AmaraSudheer, Chartered Accountant 

 


